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On Friday, September 5, Claude Richmond, M.L.A., presented, on behalf of the
Expo 786 Legacy Committee, a cheque in the amount of $166,666 to Cliff
Neufeld, Executive Director of the Cariboo College Foundation.

This cheque represented the first of three Expo Legacy Fund disbursements to
assist in the development of the community Playing Fields Project at Cariboo
College. The long-range goal of the project is to provide the Kamloops
community with a track and field facility equipped to host a wide range of

national-level sports events.

Intial site surveying and preparation were completed in June, and, during
the next few months, a Technical Advisory Committee of community representa-
tives will be working with architects and engineers to prepare a detailed

construction plan and cost estimate for the entire development.
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For further information please contact:
Cliff Neufeld at 374-0123, Local 2011 OR
Dr. David Cane at 374-0123, Local 2004




